
What’s Happening:
Microsoft ends support for Windows 10 on October 14, 2025.

Why This Matters:
Security vulnerabilities grow exponentially when software is no longer supported.
Without regular updates, Windows 10 users are left exposed to ransomware,
malware, and other cyberattacks.

What Should I Do?
Call HTI first for a free inventory evaluation. We can help you develop a budget
and plan to update or replace your computers, including assessing
if your Windows 10 systems are eligible for free upgrades.

How Can We Help Synergy Members?
HTI can schedule and perform upgrades
remotely during off-hours, minimizing
downtime and ensuring a smooth
transition for your practice.
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CONTACT US FOR YOUR FREE TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT

Synergy Members:
Don't Get Caught Unprepared!

Upgrade to Windows 11 Before Windows 10 Support Ends.


